
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1256 
 

Asked on 8 November 2022 
 

MR M HART ASKED THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND AMBULANCE SERVICES 
(HON Y D’ATH)—   
 
QUESTION 
 
With reference to the number of patients not seen within clinically recommended 
times at Queensland’s Public Emergency Departments—  
Will the Minister provide the five longest wait times a patient faced who was not seen 
within clinically recommended times at each of Queensland’s 26 reporting hospitals 
for July to September 2022 (reported separately by month)? 
 

ANSWER 
 
I refer the Member to Question on Notice 1229-2022. 


